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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are all looking forward to the Christmas Fayre taking place tomorrow on Saturday 3rd December 12 
noon to 2.00pm. Thank you for all your donations, and to all the Friends of Busbridge Junior School who are 
working hard on the preparations for what will be a lovely festive event. Thank you also to the Friends who 
organised the delivery of our beautiful Christmas tree this week, and to Oxenford Farm in Elstead for 
donating it to us.  
 

 NSPCC 
Please find attached a letter from the NSPCC thanking us for the brilliant fundraising silver coin trail 
challenge organised by the Munstead House Captains and Vice-House Captains. Well done to everyone who 
took part in the challenge and thank you for your support in raising a fantastic £230.25. 
 

Healthy Eating Leaflet 
Please also find attached a leaflet to promote healthy eating in school which is coming home with the 
children today. Well done to all the children who entered the competition in school to design the leaflet, 
and congratulations to Izzy De Chazal and Skye Farr on their winning design. 
 

 School Christmas Lunch – Thursday 15th December 
We are looking forward to our school Christmas lunch which will be served by Jenny and her team on 
Thursday 15th December. All the children who currently have school lunches will automatically be served 
the Christmas lunch. However, if your child has a packed lunch and would like to join in and have a school  
Christmas lunch instead on Thursday 15th December they are invited to do so.  
 

A letter has been sent home to those children who have packed lunches - please return the payment and 
meal choice by Wednesday 7th December if they wish to participate.  To add to the fun there will be 
crackers, provided by the Friends of Busbridge Junior School, for all the children on that day irrespective of 
whether they opt for the school Christmas lunch or not. 
 
Childminding Spaces 
Emma Tampsett, who is one of our parents in Year 4, is an Ofsted registered childminder (Reg no. 
EY473025) and has spaces available in her Breakfast  Club (7.30am to 9.00am - £12) and After School club 
(3.15pm to 6.00pm - £21.50)  as follows: 
Monday – AM: 1 space, PM: 2 spaces available from January 
Tuesday – AM: 2 spaces, PM: 3 spaces (1 space available December/2 spaces available from January) 
Wednesday – AM: 1 space 
Thursday – AM: 1 space, PM: 1 space 
Friday - AM: 1 space, PM: 2 spaces 
If you are interested, or would like further information, please contact Emma on 01483 424299 or 07809 
757444 or email emmatampsett@hotmail.com. 
 
Have a lovely weekend  and look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Fayre. 
 
Carolyn Holmes - Headteacher 
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